





TEA CULTIVATION IN THE KANGRA DISTEICT. '35

From T. H. Thornton Esquire, Secretary lo Government Punjab, to J. A. E.
 Miller Esquire, Secretary to Financial Commissioner Punjab,
No. 934 dated 3rd August 1569.

T am direéted to acknowledge your letter No. 601 dated 26th ultimo,
forwarding a report by Major E. H. Paske on Tea Cultivation in the Kangra
Valley ; and to request that the acknowledgments of Government may
be conveyed to Major Paske for the zeal he has evinced and the labor he must
have bestowed on preparing it. The report will be published as a No. of
¢ Selections from the Records of the Government of the Punjab.”











